RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS (incorporating HWB and Fairtrade)
October 2017
AGENDA

· Welcome  and give badges out
· Looking at the Pocket Book of Children’s Rights – how many articles can we remember?
· SHANARRI – Safe, Healthy, Active, Nurtured, Respected, Responsible and Included – what does it mean to us?  Group exercise continued and outcomes to be put on RRS wall
· Dining Room Charter – update from pupils
· UNICEF Clark’s  shoe share - update
· Charities – shoe boxes, Children in Need (Nursery), Foodbank (harvest), PJ competition, Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children, Hallowe’en (TBC)
· Charities – cheques – Oxfam £1430 and Barnardo’s £1430
MINUTE

Present:  Mrs Clarke (PT), Mrs Bruce (CT), and Mrs Galea (Parent)

 P7 
Tamsin Livingston, Sam McCreadie

 P6
 Grace McClafferty, Tana Burnett

 P5
 Fraser Beattie, Charlotte Sweeney
   P4
 Hester Perry, Catriona McCurdy

 P3
 Zara Lindsay, Sophie McDonald

 P2B
 Lucas Fleming, Katy Taylor
    P2E  
 Mollie Easton, Rachel McCready
· Pupils welcomed and badges were given out to children wearing school uniform under their Hallowe’en costumes
· Action: Remaining badges to be handed out at the next meeting.
· A detailed discussion about SHANARRI. The children completed posters about the SHANARRI indicators (Safe, Healthy, Active, Nurtured, Achieving, Respected, Responsible and Included) and linked them to the Articles using the Pocket Book of Children’s Rights by UNICEF
· Action: Pupils to remind their class about the SHANARRI indicators and inform them about the posters made today, which will be put on the RRs notice board.
· A discussion about the current dining room charter and the children provided feedback from their classes detailing ideas.
· Action: At the next meeting we will update the current dining room charter. This will then be shared with the classes at assembly.
· Discussion about possibly new charities for this year. P7, P6, P5 and P4 pupils came with ideas (as requested to by Mrs Clarke). Through a vote the charities chosen. Our local charity is Children 1st and our International charity is the Tansen Mission Hospital in Nepal.
· Action: Charities chosen to be shared with the whole school at the next assembly and in the next newsletter
· Date of next meeting : 1.30pm on Tuesday 28 November in the staffroom

WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR SOME NEW ADULT MEMBERS.  IF YOU CAN COME ALONG TO THE MEETING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE.
